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SUMMARY 

In October 2015, Sydney and Nagoya, Japan, celebrated the 35th anniversary of the 
establishment of a Sister City relationship between our two cities. To mark this significant 
anniversary, the Mayor of Nagoya, Mr Takashi Kawamura, invited the Lord Mayor to visit 
and participate in their most important annual event, the Nagoya Festival in October. 
 
As the Lord Mayor was unable to attend, on 14 September 2014, Council endorsed 
Councillor Doutney and Councillor Green representing the Lord Mayor and the City of 
Sydney at the Nagoya Festival. 
 
A report on behalf of Councillor Doutney and Councillor Green has now been prepared 
and is at Attachment A. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is resolved that the Report on Travel to the Nagoya Festival, as shown at Attachment A 
to the subject report, be received and noted. 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

Attachment A: Report on Travel to the Nagoya Festival 

 

 

 

MONICA BARONE  
Chief Executive Officer 
 

 




